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Introduction 

Upon DPC request, the Supervisor and EDPS staff met with Des Hogan and Dale 
Sunderland,  Commissioners, and Graham Doyle and Gráinne Hawkes, Deputy Commissioners.  

The EDPS Wojciech Wiewiórowski was accompanied by Leonardo Cervera Navas (Secretary 
General), Anna Buchta (P&C),  (P&C) and  (Cabinet).  

Notes from the meeting 

The DPC Commissioners introduced themselves to the EDPS, their background and general 
priorities, discussed their respective roles and mandates.  

The EDPS and the DPC discussed cooperation, in particular in the context of the EDPB.  

The EDPS and DPC exchanged on mutual experiences with cross-regulatory cooperation and 
possible future collaboration on this topic.  

 

 




